
  
 

 

Summer 1 Newsletter 

 
 

Welcome back - we hope you all had a great Easter break! 
 

 

Summer 1 learning: 

 

Each half term has a specific ‘Unit of Learning’ which will focus on different 

subject areas. This half term, we will be focusing our Unit of learning on 

History. We will be working hard to answer the question: How advanced were 

the famous civilisations that were great 3000 years ago? (Ancient Egypt and 

Shang Dynasty) 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: 

 

- FOKE Summer Disco (6th May) 

- Class photos (21st May) 

- Y3 showcase (22nd May pm) Letter with further details to follow soon. 

 

How can you help your child at home? 
 

• Read daily with your child and record it in their reading diary, this doesn’t always have 

to be their school book.  

• Practising the 3-, 4- and 8-times tables. You may want to access TTRS to support this. 

• Practising weekly spellings. 

• Encourage your child to be more independent. 

• Learn with them by completing their ‘Bingo’ homework activities. 

• Completing weekly assignments on Doodle platforms  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

The Year 3 Team       

 

ohazlehurst@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  

jsmy@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
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